wkca@hotmail.com

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 2:24 PM

To: Mann, Beth

Subject: Defending Bluegrass Values Revision 1

Importance: High

Well it's officially political season. We received noticed from the ad agency that Defending Bluegrass Values has been postponed for at least 1 week. As of right now, our start date will be exactly one week later, Tuesday 10/11/23. They are meeting again late this afternoon. I will update you when I learn more specifics. I apologize. This is a heavy lift for all of us.

Beth Mann, President / CEO WKDZ / WHVO / WPKY Radio - Cadiz / Hopkinsville / Princeton KY

Broadcast Center P.O. Box 1900 19 D.J. Everett Dr Cadiz, KY 42211

Phone: (270) 522-3232 ext. 103

Fax: (270) 522-1110 bmann@wkdzradio.com



www.wkdzradio.com www.whvoradio.com www.wpkyonline.com www.yoursportsedge.com